
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

By Post and Email: e.reilly@pleanala.ie  

 

Eimear Reilly 

Executive Officer 

An Bord Pleanála  

64 Marlborough Street 
Dublin 1 
D01 V02 

 

14th August  2024  

 

 

Railway (Metrolink – Estuary to Charlemont Via Dublin airport) Order [2022] Metrolink, Estuary through Swords, 

Dublin airport, Ballymun, Glasnevin, City Centre to Charlemont, County Dublin  

ABP Case Number: ABP-314724-22   

 

Dear Ms Reilly, 

We refer to the above matter, and to our recent correspondence in which you directed that all materials submitted to the Oral 

Hearing together with the revised Book of Reference (collectively the Oral Hearing Documents) are to be put out for public 

consultation.  

To update you, we have written to each of the designated bodies to inform them of this second round of public consultation 

and are liaising with them in respect of the provision of this documentation. Please see attached copies of those letters. I also 

attach  copies of the relevant newspaper notices, which have been advertised last week. 

We have also submitted an EIA Portal update notification to the Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage in 

relation to this round of public consultation    

As noted in our letter of 22 July 2024, we will arrange for the delivery of the Oral Hearing Documents to your offices (at 64 

Marlborough Street, Dublin 1, D01 V902) for inspection by members of the public. We propose to deliver this to your offices 

on  Friday morning 16 August around 10.00 am in order to ensure the public can inspect these documents in hard copy form 

from 19 August 2024.  
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If you’ve any questions in respect of the above, please let me know.  

Kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

____________________________ 

Aidan Foley  

Project Director MetroLink  

 


